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POP-UP DOG PARK AT ZOETER PARK 
 
SEAL BEACH, CA – The City of Seal Beach will be hosting a pop-up dog park at Zoeter 
Park.  This is a pilot project that will run from September 29, 2021 through November 29, 
2021.  The hours of operation are sunrise to sunset.   
 
The idea of a pop-up dog park was developed in response to feedback from the community 
who have been advocating for a permanent dog park in the downtown area.   
 
“We have heard from many residents especially in my district that see a dog park as a nice 
amenity that will enhance the quality of life for residents and their pets and further activate the 
park, which might add to the sense of community that brings people together,” said Mayor 
Joe Kalmick. “This temporary dog park will allow us to gain feedback from residents and 
determine if a permanent dog park is something that we should have further discussions 
about.”      
 
The City encourages residents to email comments to dogpark@sealbeachca.gov or by 
contacting Recreation Manager Tim Kelsey at (562) 431-2527 ext 1341.   
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